
From: Doug Shaffer
To: Alan Goldich
Subject: RE: Duksa
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 9:57:26 AM

Hi Alan,
 
I have reviewed the response and am good with their current proposal.
 
 
Doug Shaffer
Fire Marshal
Steamboat Springs Fire Rescue
970-871-8216
dshaffer@steamboatsprings.net
 
 
 

From: Alan Goldich <agoldich@co.routt.co.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 9:34 AM
To: Doug Shaffer <dshaffer@steamboatsprings.net>
Subject: FW: Duksa
 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Doug,
 
You should have received another review letter for D&D west of town.  Attached is their response to
your questions.  Please let me know when you’ve had a chance to review this so that we can keep
this application moving forward.
 
Thanks!
 
Alan Goldich
Routt County Planning
970-879-2704
136 6th St., Suite 200
Steamboat Springs, CO 80477
Agoldich@co.routt.co.us

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 
Need local information about COVID-19 (coronavirus) in Routt County?
Email for COVID-19 related questions: CountyInfo@co.routt.co.us
Routt County COVID-19 website
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